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On Sunday, August 23rd,  Carol and Tom Pinter will be 

celebrating their 50th wedding anniversary with St. 

Bruno friends and family. In appreciation for the friend-

ship and support from St. Bruno’s over the years, a light 

breakfast will follow the 8:00 am Mass from 9:15 to 

10:15 in the Gathering Place. All are invited to attend 

and celebrate. No gifts please. 

MASS OF APPRECIATION 

St. Bruno’s Thursday morning men’s group starts on 

September 10th. This dynamic program s designed to 

help you be a better spiritual leader in your church, com-

munity and above all, your family. 
 

Become a better formed Catholic!  You need this pro-

gram!  Please contact Jerry Strand at 262-965-3436 or 

jerrystrand52@yahoo.com for  more information. 

ST. BRUNO’S MENS GROUP 

Our St. Bruno Parish 
Welcome Weekend/Donut Sunday is here! 

 

Stop after any Mass today—get a donut and share a little 

conversation with your fellow parishioners, and meet our 

New Parishioners. We all belong to the St. Bruno Parish 

Family! 

Parish Support: July 25-31, 2015 
 

Stewardship Offering (Envelopes/electronic,etc) $7,768.69 

Offertory                        434.00 

Children’s Offertory            15.37 

Total                    $8,218.06 
 

Budget Updates for Fiscal Year: July 1, 2015-June 30, 2016 

Budgeted Contributions*    $57,500.00 

Received Contributions*      56,856.96 

Difference            643.04 

*Includes ALL weekly monthly offerings 
 

Mortgage Countdown                            $986,671.38 

Photos compliments of John Kimpel 



HOSPITAL COMMUNION MINISTRY 

Volunteers are needed for the Distribution of  

Communion to Area Hospitals 

St. Bruno Parish distributes Communion every 

Thursday throughout the year to Catholic pa-

tients at both the Oconomowoc Memorial & Aurora Sum-

mit Hospitals. You can volunteer to do this rewarding min-

istry as an individual or as a team (husband & wife–or two 

friends). Based on our present number of volunteers, you 

would appear on our schedule approximately every six 

weeks. We do try & fill in for each other when there is a 

need. If you are interested in joining our team, please con-

tact Dianne Bretl at 262-965-2818 or email me at 

dmfbretl@gmail.com. It is truly a special blessing for us 

to be able to do this work & we welcome volunteers to join 

us! As there are some steps necessary for you to fulfill with 

the hospitals in order to be on this team, please contact me 

as soon as possible. Thank you. 

ADVERTISER OF THE WEEK 
 

MUSIC MINISTRY  
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        WELCOME JULIE 
We welcome Julie Hribar as a new  

cantor. She will be singing at the 

August 23rd Mass at 10:30 am. She 

and her family are new members at St 

Bruno Parish. Thank you for your  

service in song. 

Please support our Advertiser of the Week, 
Dave Perry Heating & Cooling 

See their full sized ad on the inside back cover of this bulletin. 

SCHOOL HAPPENINGS 

OPENINGS IN 3K AND 4K! 
Registration for our 3K and 4K programs are now going on.  

We also have openings in K-8th grade. All registration 

forms are available on the website. For more information, 

contact the school at 262-965-2291 or tam-

my.price@stbrunoparishschool.com. We inspire aca-

demic excellence and instill Catholic values within a faith-

filled community. Come join us! 

THANK YOU! 
Thanks to the Brevard family for leading 

our contemporary music Mass at 10:30 

am on August 9th. Thank you to Jen, 

Heather and Morgan Brevard for their 

great work on the contemporary mass 

music, organizing a guitar band, and put-

ting together the worship aid with the 

licensing. It is good to sing a new song 
to the Lord!" 

Louise Diodato, Pastoral Council Secretary, leads a weekly 

Bible Study based on the readings for the upcoming weekend 

Mass. Join Louise at Three Pillars: Village on the Square, 

Learning Center at 1:00 p.m. on Tuesdays. Whether you’re a 

beginner or a veteran of Bible Study, all are welcome to at-

tend. For questions or directions call or email Louise at:  

262-965-7342 or Lwdiodato@gmail.com. 

WEEKLY BIBLE STUDY’S 

BANNS OF MARRIAGE 
 

     III. Lisa Westerdale & Joshua Uhlman 

SCRIP REMINDER 
Ready for back-to-school?  Get your Walmart/Sam's Club, 

Target, Office Max and Amazon.com SCRIP soon! Need 

sports gear for your fall athlete? Order your Nike, Adidas, 

Dick's and Sports Authority SCRIP now while the sales are 

on.  Every dollar you spend using SCRIP brings cash back 

into St. Bruno Parish School.  Even just $150 in normal 

spending (Target / Home Depot / Gap) will easily top a $10 

contribution to our school. Thank you for supporting the 

SCRIP program! 

The next Monthly Bible Study with St. Paul's & St Bruno's 
is on August 21st at 9:00 am at St. Paul's Church. If you 
have any questions or would like more infomation, call An-
na Marie Filipiak at 262-392-2516 

TECHNOLOGY PRIZE 
St. Bruno had an opportunity to win a $15,000 technology 

makeover courtesy of MBM 360. Voting occurred the last 

week of July. The tally is in! While St. Bruno did not win 

the $15000 technology makeover, we did win 2nd place (by 

about 250 votes) and won a $1000 printer prize! Thanks to 

everyone for all your votes! We couldn't have won this 

without your support!  



CALENDAR OF EVENTS 
 

 

THIS WEEK 
 

Monday, August 17  

7:30 p.m.              Alcoholics Anonymous  /  

                             Staff Work Room 

Tuesday, August 18  

2:00 -9:00p.m.     Eucharistic Adoration / Chapel 

6:00-8:00 p.m.     Prayer & Yoga / Gym 

7:00 p.m.              Pastoral Council / Parish Room 

Thursday, August 20  

9:00 -11:00 a.m.   Prayer Shawl /  Family Room 

Friday, August 21  

9:30 a.m.               Mass / Masonic Home Chapel 

6:00 p.m.               Wedding Rehearsal / Church 

Saturday, August 22  

1:00 p.m.                Wedding / Church 

Sunday, August 23  

8:00-11:30 a.m.     SVdP Collection / Church 

3:15 p.m.                St. Ben’s Meal Program / Offsite 

FAITH FORMATION CORNER  

UPCOMING ST. BRUNO EVENTS 
Aug. 31 - First Day of School - St. Bruno Parish School 

Sept. 13 - First Day of Faith Formation 

Sept. 20 - Parish Picnic after 10:30 am Mass 

BEYOND OUR PARISH 
Aug. 21-Feeding America Food Pantry Roosevelt  Pavilion,    

     O’woc, 3-6 pm or until supplies last. Bring bags. 

Aug. 21-23-Superwomen Retreat, Nagawaukee Park,  

     Delafield, http://inspirioyouth.org/events 

Aug. 25-Grief Support Group Meeting, 11 am-12:30 pm,  

     San Camillo, Wauwatosa 

Aug. 27-Bingo, 7-9 pm, St. James, Mukwonago,  

     262-363-7615 

Aug.27-12-Step Program, St. Jerome, 262-569-3020,  

     Confidential 

Sept.1-Common Ground of Grief, Surviving the Death of a  

     Spouse or Parent, San Camillo, Wauwatosa, 

     11am-12:30pm & 5:30-7:pm, Free 

Sept. 3 - Grief Support Group, St. Mary’s, Waukesha;  

      6:30-8:00 p.m.; 262-547-6555 ext. 300 

September 8 - Grief Support Group Meeting;, San Camillo,  

     Wauwatosa ,11a.m-12:30 pm 

Sept. 11-13 - Silent Preached Retreat for Women; $200 

      Register at www.redemptoristretreat.org or  

     262-567-6900 

 
 

WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ? 
Pope Francis will visit the United States is  

a) August; b) September; c) October; d) November 
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HELP NEEDED 
We are currently getting prepared for the 2015-2016 

Faith Formation year and REALLY need your help!  

There are many ways to get involved: 

      1. Lead teacher (Catechist) needed for  5th Grade.       

          It is NOT necessary to have teaching experience to  

          take on this very important role. All you need is a    

          love for children and a willingness to share your     

          faith with them. Training and support will be  

          provided. 

      2. Aides to the Lead Catechists (all grade levels) -  

          especially needed in the primary grades. 

      3. Small group leaders for  Middle School. In this  

          role, you will lead a small group for discussions  

          and activities. The main teaching is done by the  

          Lead Catechist.   

      4. Children’s Liturgy of the Word: Adults/high  

          school students are needed to provide the lesson of  

          the day based on the Sunday Scripture during the  

          10:30 Mass.   

      5. Small group leaders for  High School. 
 

PLEASE consider helping out in one of these areas. This 

is a GREAT way to strengthen your faith and grow in 

your relationship with God and His Church.  Contact 

Amy Golden, Child Minister, at aldgolden@gmail.com 

or 262-402-8229 for more information. 

 

MISS THE YOUTH MINISTRY INFO SESSION? 
COME AND SEE: 

 SUNDAY, AUGUST 16TH AT 11:45 AM 
 

Are you the parent of a high school student? Come and 

meet our new youth minister Sarah and learn about all 

the ways our parish can serve your teen and help them 

grow as disciples of Christ. Whether you are veterans of 

our formation program or you’re just curious about what 

we do, this information session is for you. This session 

will give an introduction to our program, retreats,  

schedule, and our 9-11th Grade class format.  

tel:262-547-6555%20ext.%20300
http://www.redemptoristretreat.org/
tel:262-567-6900


LITURGICAL MINISTERS 

LITURGICAL PRAYER THE WORD OF THE LORD  
 

August 17, 2015 

Judges 2:11-19 

Matthew 19:16-23 
 

August 18, 2015 

Judges 6:11-24A 

Matthew 19:34-30 
 

August 19, 2015 

Judges 9:6-15 

Matthew 20:1-16 
 

August 20, 2015 

Judges 11:29-39A 

Matthew 22:1-14 
 

August 21, 2015 

Ruth 1:1;3-6,14B-16, 22 

Matthew 22:34-40 
 

August 22 & 23, 2015 

Joshua 24:1-2A,15-17,18B 

Ephesians 5:21-32 

John 6:60-69 
 

www.usccb.org/nab/ 

 

MASS/DEVOTION TIMES 

Weekend Mass Times: Saturday 5:00 p.m.  Sunday 8:00 & 10:30 a.m. 
We pray the Rosary daily at 7:40 a.m. before the 8:00 a.m. Mass. 

The Our Lady of Guadalupe Chapel is open 24/7 for private prayer. 
Eucharistic Adoration is every Tuesday from 2:00-9:00 p.m. in the Chapel. 

 

 

Hospital Communion Ministry 
Thursday, August 20 
 E. Meyer 
 
5:00 p.m. Saturday, August 22 

Greeters: I. Kronschnabel, C. Malaney 
Ushers: P. Kronschnabel,  
 P. Maloney, C. Neubert, 
 E. Phillips,  
 J. & T .Szelmeczki,  
Servers: † A. Maloney 
 D. Meyer, S. Meyer 
Readers: J. Harnack, D. Janisch 
Euch. Min: J. Bosenbecker,D. Henrick, 
 M. Lawniczak, C. Maloney,
 C. Matysiak, S. Mayernick,  
 B. Strand  
  

8:00 a.m. Sunday, August 23 
Greeters: E. & K. Meyer 
Ushers: M. Herbert, R. Humpal,  
 P. Lagalbo, J. Radtke,  
 P. Tabat, A. Uglum 
Servers: † M. Seegers 
 B. Bridge  
Readers: J. Kershek, C. Pinter 
Euch. Min: R. Carrao, A.M. Filipiak, 
 S. James, P. Keenan, 
 T. Pinter, E. Rudnick, 
 C. Wilson 
 

10:30 a.m. Sunday, August 23 
Greeters: P. Knepprath, K. von Aster 
Ushers: J. Finn, E. & S. Marcus,  
 B. & R. Mottl,  J. Riley 
Servers: † N. Riley 
 N. DeMarsh, C. Riley  
Readers: R. Borowski, J. Brahm 
Euch. Min: S. Atwater, J. Brahm,  
 S. Burt, L. Haugner,  
 B. Igl, M. Mcgrath, E. Stuart 

LAKE AREA FREE CLINIC 
 

 

At any time in a person’s life, they can 

find themselves in need of help. The Lake 

Area Free Clinic (LAFC) opened its doors 

in 2001. Our mission is to provide high-

quality free medical services to those who 

are uninsured and unable to pay. 

Did you know? Currently there are 23,000 

uninsured adults in Waukesha County. 

One of them could be you, your neighbor, 

friend or relative. Please help us to spread 

the word that the Clinic is here for them. 

Eligibility at LAFC: 

Resident of Waukesha County, or  

the rural areas of Jefferson and 

Dodge counties included in the Ocon-

omowoc Area School District,  

No health insurance 

Household income meeting 250%  

of the Federal Poverty Guidelines.  

As a medical home, services provided at 

the clinic include: acute and chronic care, 

laboratory tests, imaging, diabetic testing 

supplies, medications, access to ultra-

sound and echocardiogram. A number of 

specialty care services are offered as well 

as a comprehensive diabetes clinic.  A 

referral network of specialists is available, 

when necessary, at no charge to eligible 

patients.  

The Lake area Free Clinic receives no 

United Way or government funding. We 

rely on fund raising, grants and donations. 

For more information contact Megan 

Welsh at .megan@lakeareafreeclinic.org .  
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ST. VINCENT DE PAUL 
 

In today’s Gospel, Jesus tells us that 

“Whoever eats my flesh and drinks 

my blood remains in me and I in 

him.” As we know, our loving God 

cannot be seen by our eyes, but only 

experienced through loving people. 
 

With love for your neighbors 

who have nothing, look 

around your house to see 

what furniture, household 

items, and clothing you no 

longer use...and give it to the 

Society of St. Vincent de Paul. 

 
 

WHAT IS YOUR CATHOLIC IQ? 
The answer is ) b 

Monday, August 17 
8:00 a.m.† Don Counsell 
Tuesday, August 18 
8:00 a.m.† Bill & Catherine Rebholz 
Wednesday, August 19 
8:00 a.m.†Marian Grale 
Thursday, August 20 
8:00 a.m. Morning Prayer with 
Communion / Chapel 
Friday, August 21 

9:30 a.m.† 
 (Mass held at the Masonic Home) 
Saturday, August 22 
5:00 p.m. For the Living & Dead of  
           our Parish 
Sunday, August 23 

8:00 a.m.†Roman Reske 
10:30 a.m.†Mark Fitzsimmons 

mailto:megan@lakeareafreeclinic.org


Mass – The Eucharist 
Saturday: 5:00 p.m. 
Sunday: 8:00 a.m. and 10:30 a.m. 
Hispanic Mass–First, Third, & Fifth Sundays at 4:30 p.m. 

Reconciliation 
Saturday: 4:00 p.m. or by appointment 

Baptisms 
To arrange Baptism, please contact Deacon Tom at least one 
month in advance, at 262-392-2516 or 262-366-1505. 

Marriage 
Please contact the Pastor at least six months before the anticipated 
wedding date. At least one of the parties must be a registered,  
practicing Catholic member of our parish community. 

Anointing of the Sick 
We encourage parish members to celebrate the Anointing of the 
Sick for healing and strength at the time of serious illness or 
before surgery. 

Communion to the Sick 
Parish members bring Holy Communion to the homebound. If 
you are unable to attend Mass for a few weeks because of health 
or weather, please call the Parish Office. 

Danny’s Helping Hands 
If you need occasional help with errands, companionship, 
transportation or meals, contact Rita Mezydlo at  
602-885-0299 or rmezydlo@sbcglobal.net. 

Meals for families with newborns 
Expectant and new mothers can receive meals made by fellow 
parishioners for them and their families. Contact Amy Golden 
at 262-402-8229 or aldgolden@gmail.com. 

Prayer Network 
If you or someone you know is in need of prayer, we have a 
group of parishioners at St. Bruno’s who would like to pray for 
your special needs. Call Donna at 262-965-3224, or  
Ruth at 262-965-2329. 

St. Vincent de Paul (SVDP) 
Contact the Parish Office for assistance from SVDP: 965-2332 

Pastor: Father Ralph Gross 
Parish Phone ..... 262-965-2332 Cell Phone ........ 262-227-2722 
Emergency ...... 262-227-2722 E-Mail ......... rgross@wi.rr.com 
 

Associate Pastor: Father Chuck Wrobel 
Parish Phone ..... 262-968-3865 Cell Phone ........ 920-838-5740 
Emergency ...... 920-838-5740 E-Mail .. frcwrobel@gmail.com 
 

Deacons 
Tom Filipiak ......................................................... 262-392-2516 
 Cell Phone ...................................................... 262-366-1505 
 E-Mail .............................................. tommysings@mail.com 
John C. Mezydlo .................................................. 602-885-1642 
 E-Mail ............................ jmezydlo@lakelandautogroup.com 
Gordon Snyder ..................................................... 262-965-5500 
 E-Mail ................................................... gjsnyder@wi.rr.com 
School Principal 
Lisa Hedrick ......................................................... 262-965-2291 
 E-Mail .................... Lisa.Hedrick@stbrunoparishschool.com 
Pastoral Council Chair 
Scott Vandenhouten ............................................. 262-470-3094 
 E-Mail ......................................................... vans@wi.rr.com 
Interim Business Manager 
Pam Schmitt ......................................................... 262-965-2332 
 E-Mail ......................................... pamschmitt84@gmail.com 
Liturgy & Music Ministry 
Mark Gould - Cell Phone ..................................... 262-370-5570 
 E-Mail ............................................ cantemusvv@yahoo.com 
Adult Ministry 
Mary Kral .................................................... 262-968-2276 x202 
 E-Mail ............................................... marykral4@gmail.com 
Youth Ministry 
Sarah Daszczuk ........................................... 262-968-2276 x208 
 E-Mail ............................................ stbrunoyouth@wi.rr.com 
Child & Family Ministry 
Amy Golden ......................................................... 262-402-8229 
 E-Mail ................................................ aldgolden@gmail.com 
Human Concerns Coordinator 
Betty Igl........................................................ 262-965-2332x110 
 E-Mail ................................................... iglm@centurytel.net 
Parish Administrative Assistants 
Pam Schmitt & Susan Atwater (Bulletin Editor) . 262-965-2332 
 Shared E-Mail ......................................... stbruno@wi.rr.com 
Cemetery 
Paul Tabat ............................................................ 262-965-3453 
Maintenance 
Kurt Hendrick .............................................. 262-965-2332x101 

TO CONTACT US: 
St. Bruno Parish Office, 226 West Ottawa Avenue 

Dousman, WI  53118 
Parish Office Phone ......................................... 262-965-2332 

Parish Office Fax ............................................. 262-965-4749 

Parish Website ................................. www.stbrunoparish.com 

Parish E-mail ........................................... stbruno@wi.rr.com 
 

School Office Phone ........................................ 262-965-2291 

School Website ..................... www.stbrunoparishschool.com 

E-Mail (School Principal) ...... Lisa.Hedrick@stbrunoparishschool.com 

E-Mail (School Secretary) ..... Tammy.Price@stbrunoparishschool.com 

CHURCH INFORMATION 

PARISH STAFF/RESOURCES If you are a visitor to St. Bruno Parish, or are new to our area, 
we welcome and thank you for praying with us. We are a 
church family and care about each other, our church, our 
community and our world. You are invited to become a 
member of the St. Bruno Parish Family. New Parishioners 
can register on the weekend of the third Sunday of the 
month, or call the Parish Office at 262-965-2332. 

WELCOME! 

SACRAMENTAL LIFE &  
ASSISTANCE INFORMATION 

THE ENDOWMENT FOR ST. BRUNO 
     We have established a permanent endowment fund for  
the future of our church and school. We invite a contribution 
 in honor of family members, friends, or in memory of a 
loved one.  
     Information and contribution envelopes are in the  
Gathering Place. 

PARISH OFFICE SUMMER HOURS 
Monday-Thursday 9:00 a.m. – 3:00 p.m. 

Friday until Noon 

BULLETIN ARTICLES 
Please submit your stories, announcements,  

photographs and ideas for the bulletin via email to 
stbruno@wi.rr.com by 10:00 a.m.  

Monday morning. 
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